
 

 

 
Trail Counter Statistics – 2014-2021 
 

The figures below are indicative for each section only e.g. users on a return trip past a counter will be counted twice. 

2021 

 

Notes 

• On the 25 June 2021, the Lake Pukaki Counter was moved from a position about 200m from the start of the Pines campground to a position on the 

Trail in front of the Lakestone Lodge for better mobile phone connection and data upload.  It is expected that pedestrian counts for Lake Pukaki are 

likely to drop, since fewer campers will be recorded passing the new location. 

 



 

 

2020 

 

Notes 

• An additional counter has been installed on the new Sailors Cutting to Benmore Dam off-road section - this started counting with the opening of 

this section on 18 December 2020. 

 

2019 

 



 

 

2018 

 

Notes 

• New Trail Counters were installed in January and October 2018 which do differentiate between Pedestrians (walkers & runners) and Cyclists.  The 

general locations of the new counters are very similar to the old locations apart from the new Lake Ohau counter which is now located on the Trail 

3km from the Lake Ohau Lodge on Section 4.  

 



 

 

2017 

 

Notes 

• The subscription to these counters ended in July 2017 and no more information is available for the remainder of this year. 

• The infra-red counters in use from 2014 to June 2017 did not differentiate between types of users: e.g. joggers, cyclists, walkers, etc. 



 

 

2016 

 

2015 

 



 

 

2014 

 


